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Marlene Schubert

From: Errol Schmidt <errolrobin@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 9:05 AM
To: PCD
Subject: PLN13551lFSUBA

CAUTION: THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE CITY OF BAINBRIDGE ISLAND EMAIL SYSTEM -Take caution NOT to open attachments 
or links unless you know the sender AND you were expecting the attachment or the link. 

 
Hello, 
I live in the Grow Community in the Lilac Townhomes and have a concern with the proposed Trillium home project, 
PLN13551lFSUBA. I don’t like the idea of the narrowing of Shephard Way. I don’t believe that making that a single will lane will 
allow for emergency vehicles, moving and delivery trucks. The corner where Shephard and Ambrose meet is a safety concern 
right now. I am against the narrowing of Shephard Way NW. 
Thank you, 
Robin Schmidt 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


